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Miss Wimperis says....
What a fantastic week we have had with Year 1's local

area walk and Y2 and Y3's author event! Next week is the

start of our parents coffee morning. Every Wednesday, we

welcome parents from 9.00-9.30am to join us in the hall

for a cup of coffee and a chat! It would be lovely to see  

lots of parents!  

What's been happening this week?

Our Word of
the Week:

Impression

Attendance
Champions!

Year 3 (98%) 

Our attendance target is
96%.

#everydaycounts

As part of their Geography topic, Our Local Area, Year 1 had a walk around the

local area to see what they could spot! Miss Moore was so proud of their super

behaviour!  



Check out the School Spider App or
www.westwoodacademy.org for school updates

and class blogs!

After school clubs are filling up quickly! If you would like
your child to have a place in an after school club, please

speak to their class teacher.

Stars of the week!
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